
������ Hey D6 Family!  We hope everyone is doing well as the fall days edge closer. 
 
����� We wanted to pass along some information on an upcoming event.  There will be a BaseAble/Special 
Olympics baseball game taking place on Sunday, October 19, at the Paramus Sports Complex, from 
7 to 9pm. 
 
Our players and helpers are invited!  If any players 16 or over are interested in playing in the game, you 
can write to head coach Bryan Sullivan and let him know.  He would need the following information:   
 
Player's name and age 
Player's phone number and email address 
An emergency contact 
 
Players would need to arrive by 6pm. 
 
Bryan can be reached by phone at 201 819 7273 and via email at bryanjoesullivan@yahoo.com if you 
would like to play or simply need more information about the event.  Donations toward the league's 
uniforms and equipment can be made via the Venmo QR code on the flyer below.   
 
�� We miss you all! 
 

 
 
D6 Challenger League 
PO Box 366  
Edgewater, NJ 07020 
  
Ita Saldana: 646 808 7101 
Elisa Cruz: 201 240 5422 
 

mailto:bryanjoesullivan@yahoo.com

